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Comments: I respectfully request that the Forest Service reconsider the environmental assessment process used

for the Foothills Landscape Project.  My understanding is that at this time, the project has been outlined only in

broad brush-strokes, making it impossible to truly assess the impact of proposed logging, herbicide application,

and controlled burns.  

Responsible management of public lands, including forest areas, is crucial.  Many different constituencies have a

interest in these lands, and the interests of those who use public lands for leisure activities, as well as the well-

being of non-human members of the local ecosystem ought to be given equal consideration to those who stand

to benefit economically from the use of lands belonging to the American people.  

Thank you for your consideration of my concerns and for your care for our forest.


